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VANIER COLLEGE TEACHERS' ASSOCIATION



 

	NEWSBULLETIN No. 5
November15, 2007



	Good News: Surplus in our P.D. Funds  
We have a healthy surplus in our P.D. funds! As a result, Association Council has voted to increase the spending limit to $650 annually, retroactive to August, 2007.  Two other changes also voted on at Council, one allowing teachers to use three years of P.D. money for one activity, another extending P.D. funding to AEC teachers, will have to come to the next General Assembly on December 12th.



	TOONIE Tuesday!
Support our students……Next Tuesday, November 20th, the traditional TOONIE LINE will pass by the VCTA office. All proceeds go to help Vanier students to stay in school. Come on down!




	Student Demonstration

The Vanier College Students’ Association is advertising a demonstration to be held next Thursday, Nov. 22nd at 2 pm., called by the Fédération des étudiants universitaires du Québec. This demonstration is being held to “Stop Tuition Increases! March for Education!”



	Applying for Work for Next Semester

Don’t forget that if you filled out a General Offer of Service last April, you do not need to apply for day time teaching positions unless you wish to change disciplines. (If you don’t remember filling out the GOS, please contact Judy Martin at 7200. Should you wish to apply for another discipline, and for all Continuing Education courses, please make sure to apply officially by responding to any postings.



	Mark the date in your agenda: December 12th
General Assembly  2:00pm

Holiday Happy Hour  4:30pm



